
FOI 0331_2024 Response 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

For over a decade we have been concerned about the MANY MANY pedophiles who keep raping our 
children, and we are asking you how this can BE STOPPED  

Without either our knowledge or permission our data has been inserted into numerous HIDDEN 
systems that can be shared BEYOND OUR CONTROL. Please provide us with a COMPREHENSIVE LIST 
of the names of these systems and who EXACTLY owns them? Apart from: 

1) Health Information Exchange 

2) PDS (NHS Spine) 

3) NHAIS 

and 

4) NCRS 

Which others are there? 

Are the owners Penny Emerit or Jane Richardson or Rob Shaw or Tara Donnelly?  What are their 
EXACT addresses and contact details? 

Please let us know. We have been trying to discover this for over a decade, but nobody is letÝng us 
know. 

Our goal is to completely delete our: 

1) NHS numbers and NHS records. 

2) Find out who has been involved in this unprecedented data breach of our privacy as a CONCISE 
"data audit" 

2) Take out court injunctions against each of the individuals and bodies concerned, so this will NEVER 
NEVER HAPPEN AGAIN, and our children will FINALLY be able to sleep safely in their beds at night  

Are there any training schemes we can go on to learn about the multitude of HIGHLY DANGEROUS 
LEAKS in the government systems? 

Please PROMPTLY provide us with all the PRECISE contact details necessary 

Response 

BSMHFT does not operate any hidden systems, and all record systems are operated in accordance 
with GDPR and all other relevant data protection legislation. Individuals are free to make subject 
access requests if they wish to see information held about them. 

 


